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We are happy to announce that Attorney Baillee Brown has joined our Health
Care Service Group in our Indianapolis office.

Bailee has represented a state health department in litigation and provided in-
house counsel for family health, chronic disease prevention, and funeral
directing. She has also served as a pro se law clerk at a federal district court,
handling prisoner civil rights litigation. Welcome, Bailee, to the AD Health Care
Team!


